Child Care Coordinating

Council of Nevada County

640 E. Main Street

Grass Valley CA 95945
530.271.0258
rdort@nevco.org

8/10/2016

Deputy Clerk to the Board

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
950 Maidu Avenue Suite 200
Nevada City, CA 95959

Re: Child Care Coordinating Council Board Appointments

Dear Clerk of the Board,

On behalf of the Child Care Coordinating Council Executive Board,
we recommend Justine Riley for appointment to the Council.

As a member of the Board, she will bring a much-needed
perspective to the work we do at the Council. Her contributions will
help to keep the programs we offer early childhood educators
current and relevant. Her background also gives the Council a
strong advocate in early childhood workforce development and a
strong voice for the families in Nevada County.

Thank you for considering Justine Riley for appointment to the Child
Care Coordinating Council.

Respectfully,

SR

Rossnina Dort, LPC Coordinator
Deputy Clerk to the Board




